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Sunday
MINUTES

Call to Order	Board President Chris Ward called the August LTLC Board Meeting 	to order at the home of Dan & Beth Lancaster at 2:11pm.


Roll Call	Chris Ward, John McKenna, Jenny Pugh, Jill Ranft, Dan Lancaster, 
	Beth Lancaster, Danielle Hall, Chris Hall, Kathi Lucchesi, and Louis 	Lucchesi


Approval of Minutes	It was agreed the that minutes to the July AGM Meeting should be 	condensed and modeled after a more standard meeting minutes 	template.  The July and August meeting minutes will be available 	for approval at the September LTLC Board Meeting.


Agenda Revisions	None


Correspondence	None


Consent Agenda	Chris Ward moved the approval of the Consent Agenda, John 	McKenna seconded the motion, and the Consent Agenda was 	approved unanimously.


High School Team Set Up	Dan Lancaster spoke on behalf of John O'Connor regarding the 	proposed set up of high school teams for the upcoming season. 	John believes LTLC needs three teams (with anticipated 	enrollment of 65-75 players). John McKenna made a motion to 	approve one varsity team, one junior varsity team and one C-	Level 	team for the upcoming season. Dan Lancaster seconded the motion, 	and it was approved unanimously.


Proposal for Boot Camp	Maddie Lancaster proposed to conduct a "boot camp" for all 	U15 	girls lacrosse players, to run once per week in January and February 	(similar to a "captains practice").  Chris Ward moved to approve the 	Boot Camp proposal.  Jenny Pugh seconded the motion, and the 	proposal was approved unanimously.


LTLC Fall Ball	Dan Lancaster proposed that LTLC run a limited Fall program, 	consisting of conditioning, scrimmaging and potential games.  	Danielle Hall made a motion to approve the LTLC Fall Ball program.  	Jenny Pugh seconded the motion and the proposal was approved 	unanimously.  Louis Lucchesi asked that high school players be 	considered for involvement in the program.


Future Meeting Proposal	In response to the feedback received at last month's AGM meeting, it 	was proposed that monthly LTLC Board Meetings be 	held in a public 	place and advertised on the LTLC website in 	advance.  This proposal 	was motioned by Chris Ward, seconded by Jenny Pugh, and carried 	unanimously.  

	
Treasurer's Report	Current account balance: $XXXXX	


SSL Report	Chris Hall reported that SSL will be enacting an A and B split at 	the 5/6 and 7/8 grade levels for the upcoming season.  SSL will require 	any member club that can field three or more teams at one age level to 	produce an A team.  Further, any member club that splits their teams 	via grade level must declare the older grade level to be an A team.

	For the 2014 season, the costs of end-of-season SSL events 	(jamborees/tournaments) will be included in team fees, and not 	incumbent on the host club to collect any funds.

	For the 2014 season, SSL will require all coaches to have 	completed, at a minimum, the US Lacrosse online Level 1 	certification course, as well as the Positive Coaching Alliance 	certification course.  In addition, SSL will be hosting both Level 1 	and Level 2 in-person coaching clinics with US Lacrosse in January 	2014.  It is the intent of SSL that all coaches be certified by US Lacrosse.
	
		
Proposed Amendments to Bylaws	The LTLC Board will make a proposed Amendment to the Bylaws 	regarding  Registration - the responsibilities should be moved 	from the Secretary position to the Director of Operations position.  	This will be put forward for vote at next year's AGM Meeting.  	The Board agreed that, per the Bylaws, Roberts Rules of Order 	will be the procedural guide for all meetings.


Adjournment	Chris Ward motioned to adjourn the meeting, Danielle Hall seconded 	the motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:57pm.


Minutes submitted by:  Danielle Hall, Secretary, LTLC
